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From: "Russell 'Ace' Hoffman" <rhoffman@animatedsoftware.com> 

To: <docket@energy.state.ca.us> 

Date: 1211 312007 10:26 AM 

Subject: Submission for California Energy Commission Docket No. 07-AB-1632, "AB 1632 

Assessment" 

Attachments: 07-AB-1632 Assessment.pdf; Part.002 


Date: December 13th. 2007 

To: docket@energy.state.ca.us 

Re: Submission for California Energy Commission Docket No. 07-AB-1632, "A6 1632 Assessment" 


To The Committee, 

Attached in pdf form is my submission for Docket No. 07-AB-1632. Ihave also included the statement in 
text form below. Iwould hope that you will consider my views very carefully and seriously, but Iknow 
better -you won't. 

Sincerely, 

Ace Hoffman 
POB 1936 
Carlsbad, CA 92018 

Date: December 13th, 2007 
To: docke@energy.state.ca.us 
Re: Submission for California Energy Commission Docket No. 07-AB-1632, "AB 1632 Assessment" 

To The Committee, 

On average, every working American spends about TWO DAYS A WEEK building, using, or paying for 
America's weaponry, and the means to convey that weaponry to where itwill be used. At least a quarter 
of all fuel - Including nuclear fuel -used by this country goes to war-related activities. 

It is impossible to be a productive nation when so many raw materials and so much talent and time is 
spent on destruction. 

But the most insidious thing about modern warfare is that it kills civilians - lots of civilians. People like you 
and me. 

The United States military operates, day or night, war or peace, under dozens of special exemptions to 
environmental regulations. Regulations which everyone else on the planet MUST adhere to. The result is 
radioactive and chemical pollution on a global scale -not just where the wars occur, but also at training 
areas and manufacturing facilities. 

The tools of modem war include Uranium-238 munitions (aka "DU"), now infamous for causing ''flaming 
pee" (a terrible burning sensation when you urinate) and other ailments in our own veterans, and for 
causing grossly deformed children in Iraq, Afghanistan, and Kosovo. 

The tools also include U-235 1Pu-239 munitions (aka "nuclear weapons" or "atomic bombs"). Although 
these "tools" have only been used twice in war so far, in Hiroshima (primarily a U-235 weapon) and 
Nagasaki (primarily a Pu-239 weapon of slightly greater sophistication), those uses were demonstration 
projects for the world to see what was to come. 
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Total destruction. Not just your soldiers killed, but your records destroyed, your buildings burned, your 
history obliterated, your museums, schools, factories, sewage systems, water systems -- everything, 
blasted, burned, and worst of all - irradiated. 

Thousands, even millions of people in desperate need of medical care which is utterly unavailable. 
Suffering beyond words. A holocaust. A war crime. 

Nuclear war has been threatened a thousand times since its invention and early use. Our current 
president has threatened it frequently, which constitutes cruel and unusual punishment in and of itself - 
the threat is distressing to those threatened. 

Which is all of us. Every nuclear threat has a counterthreat somewhere. Every escalation of a war has a 
counterinsurgency to match. Every time George Bush gets us into another war, America becomes more 
vulnerable to retaliation. 

The military has long pushed the idea that our mlghty armies are the only thing that keeps us free, safe, 
secure, and comfortable at home. 

But I'll wager we were safe because we were the shining city on the hill for so long. The place evewne 
wanted to be. The place that people wanted to honor with tributes such as the Statue of Liberty - THAT 
place was safe1 People came here NOT to terrorize us, but to BE us! But we've become greedy, 
cloistered, cold-hearted, and ignorant. 

In addition to bombing two cities in Japan during World War II, the U.S. alone has conducted more than a 
thousand nuclear "tests." We've irradiated dozens of islands in the Pacmc, and parts of Nevada, New 
Mexico, Alaska, Colorado, and Mississippi, with atomic bomb debris. And that's not counting the 
"downwind" effect on Utah, Wyoming, and every other state (and every nation). 

Additionally, we've piled up nuclear reactor cores - spent fuel - at nuclear power plants in dozens of 
states - all with an unkept promise that the waste would be quickly removed. For 80 years the nuclear 
weapons and power industries have looked for a solution, but they keep coming back to: "Drive it 50 miles 
into Indian territory and dump it" which is all Yucca Mountain really amounts to. 

While in transit, the waste is vulnerable to bridge collapses, train derailments and tunnel fires, sabotage, 
and a thousand other things. The government claims their transport containers are "safe" but they define 
"safe" very narrowly -for example, as being able to probably survive a 30 foot drop onto a 6 inch post. 
Such testing does not reflect the real-world hazards. In their carefullycontrived theoretical "worst case" 
scenarios, almost no fuel is ever actually released, which means they don't have to calculate what 
happens if just one hour's worth of one reactor's spent fuel - about 10 pounds's worth - ever got out into 
the environment. The size of the catastrophe from that 10 pounds would depend on the precise lacation 
and weather conditions at the time. But one hour's worth of spent fuel could kill MILLIONS if released to 
the environment. And yet, we keep making more. 

We're waiting for a solution to the physically unsolvable - that is to say, impossible - problem of storing 
something that destroys its container by irradiating it (and thus breaking down the molecular and atomic 
structure of the steel, concrete, glass, or what-have-you). In the meantime, the deformitycausing, 
cancercausing, disease-causing, boiling-hot (thermally) concentrations of "hot" (rad'mive) isotopes are 
each glowing, growing targets for retaliatory strikes against America, along with the operating reactors. 

As little-known expert Bennett Ramberg put it in a UP1 Op-Ed from May 2005: "Nuclear power plants are 
naked against a Sept. 11, 2001-like air attack." Twenty years earlier Ramberg wrote a whole book on the 
subject of nuclear terrorism, which was ignored by government and the nudear industry, and was called: 
"Nuclear Power Plants as Weapons for the Enemy: An Unrecognized Military Peril." We stlll ignore him, at 
our own risk. 

In the drive to create a nuclear-powered, nuclear-weaponized society, profits were made all along the way. 














